Faculty Senate Resolution on the Master Plan

Whereas there has been concern of some aspects of the master planning process and specifics of the
master plan,

Therefore, be it resolved that a meeting of Senators and other interested faculty be held at 3PM,
November 3, 2009, to prepare a set of recommendations in regard to the currently proposed Master
Plan for an immediate electronic vote of the Senators, which will be presented to the UNM Board of
Regents at their meeting on November 11, 2009, if approved by majority vote of those Senators voting.



